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We are pleased to announce the first meeting of the Frankfurt Macro Seminar, to take

place on Monday, May 13th, 2024, at Goethe University Frankfurt.

We are researchers from Deutsche Bundesbank, the European Central Bank, the

Frankfurt School, and Goethe University Frankfurt, who have the joint goal of fostering

collaboration between Frankfurt-based macroeconomists.  The half-day (afternoon)

workshop will include four 45-minute presentations. It will be followed by a networking

event, an excellent opportunity to create and strengthen bonds in the Frankfurt Macro

community. 

We invite submissions from all faculty members, research economists, and advanced

Ph.D. students. The submission deadline is Friday, March 15th, 2024. Interested

colleagues are invited to send a paper to frankfurtmacroseminar@gmail.com. The authors

of papers selected for presentation will be notified by Friday, April 12th, 2024.

This workshop will allow Frankfurt-based macroeconomists to get to know each other,

exchange ideas, and sow the seeds of future collaborations. Therefore, we invite

everyone to attend, regardless of paper submission or selection. 

Please contact the organizers for any questions regarding the workshop. 
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